
 

Maple Shade Township 

Planning Board  

April 23rd, 2025 

 

 

MEETING CANCELLED 
 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the regular meeting of the Maple 

Shade Township Planning Board scheduled for 7:00 PM on 

Wednesday, April 23, 2025, has been cancelled due to a lack of new 

business.  

 

 

This Notice will also be displayed on the Township website. 

https://www.mapleshade.com/ 

 

 

 

Next Meeting 

May 28th, 2025 

https://www.mapleshade.com/

